
NO SES MEETINGS:
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2024 Club Officers
President: Franks Mintz
Vice Pres: Bill Cermak
Secretary: Carol Mintz
Treasuer: Mark Carey
Membership: Bob Smith
Field Mgr.: Mickey Murphy
Mowing Capt.: Joe Hudacky
Chief Safety: Ed Popp
Flight Inst. Carl Dilks/Rick Smith
Web Master: Mark Carey

                                                Field Security
If you are the last person to leave the field Please make 
sure the gate to the SES field is closed and the conbina-
tion on the lock is rotated not showing the entrance 
code on the lock. Also if at anytime you 
arrive and the gate is open and there is no one flying, 
please contact Frank Mintz or Bill Cermak.

Bob Smith is the SES 
Membership Director. 
Contact Info:
210-867-7535
bob_smith98@hotmail.com

Volunteer organizations like SES exist because of a 
common passion, in our case it is model aviation 
and is shared by all of us. There is commitment re-
quired beyond the payment of individual dues. In-
dividuals who see a need and respond by organiz-
ing members to complete maintenance tasks or run 
events are critical to the continued success of the 
club. Some notable examples are Joe Hudacky who 
ensures the teams cut the grass, the facility is main-
tained and mowers are serviced: Bob Smith who, in 
addition to his significant Membership Chairmen 
duties, completes the 3-4 hours of weed trimming 
every week: Larry Ross who edits and produces 
your SES Newsletter every month: Mark Carey, our 
Treasurer, who also is our webmaster and critical to 
club growth:  Greg De Santis, our newest volunteer, 
who is coordinating the SES Swap meet and is al-
ready leading the planning for this annual Novem-
ber event. If you run into any of them at the field, 
take a moment to thank them and ask them how 
you can help.

From the editor, any suggestion are welcome
to enhance YOUR SES News Letter. You have 
something to sell (RC related only please) is 
welcome. If you go to a RC event, let the club 
know the details to enjoy as you did (or may-
be not - LOL).

HAVE A SAFE AND WON-
DERFUL SUMMER. SAVE 
YOUR SUMMER EXPER-
ENCE’S  FOR THE SES NEWS 
LETTER.
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                               SOUTHERN EAGLE SQUADRON R/C CLUB

                                           Pilot Safety Briefing

        Required for all new Pilots, New Members and all club members.
These safety rules and procedures established by our club and AMA are for 
everyone’s safety
        All pilots must display a Visible Club ID while on the flight line.

        Pilots on the flight line must be in a flying station for their safety

         Pilots must announce takeoff and landing and communicate with 
          others pilots on the flight line

         Pilots must fly in the direction of the active indicator

         Taxiing of aircraft in the pit area is STRICKLY forbidden

         No flying over restricted areas or no-fly zones
    
         No flying at anytime when the county is cutting the grass 

         Pilots must fly within the field boundaries

   All aircraft must have AMA and owner’s information displayed on or in     	
    the aircraft
           No more than FIVE aircraft permitted in the air at the      	
          same time

Notice: on every thing you fly, make 
sure your Name, Phone # and AMA # is 
displayed


